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0.6.15.9 crackÂ .Motorcyclist's Eyeball Removed By
Doctors Despite Lawsuits Doctors say it was necessary
to remove the eye of a motorcyclist in order to save his
life, despite the victim and his family being ever-
threatening the treating doctors and opposing the
surgery. The accident victim, Sami Banu, 35, was riding
his motorbike when he collided with a car, leading to a
head injury. He was rushed to a local hospital in Iraq
where he was placed in the Intensive Care Unit (ICU).
According to Sami's family, he was complaining of pain
in his head, but the doctors performed the surgery to
remove the eye which was lodged on the back of his
head, however, his family then sued the doctors
claiming the eye can be used as evidence against the
doctor. They have now appealed the doctor's decision to
remove the eye saying they have provided the doctor
with evidence of the eye's existence inside his skull.
Sami, was a mechanic who lives in Morocco, and was
injured in a car accident in his hometown of Dora, just
north of the capital, Baghdad, in January 2008. At the
time he was taken to a hospital in Dora to receive
medical treatment. Within a matter of hours, however,
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he was moved to a bigger hospital in Baghdad and then
to a clinic in Karbala. He was in hospital for some ten
days until doctors decided he was well enough to be
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